PORT OF BERWICK 
ENGLAND- EAST COAST
BERWICK
ADMIRALITY CHART NO 1612
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 1 OF 2019
Construction of a new Alignment Jetty & Groyne at Tweed Dock.
Start date expected 25TH Nov 2019, a 6 month project to dismantle and construct a new alignment jetty for the safety of navigation. 
The project will take place within the port limits for a period of 
6 months. All vessels entering and leaving must report to the harbour office for up to date information which may be vital for safe passage and safety of the construction workforce.
 
The works will be undertaken from 07.00 hrs to 18.00 hrs 7 days per week weather permitting, all vessels will proceed at a maximum speed of 1 knot during these times.

Keep up to date with the latest information by contacting (Berwick Harbour) on VHF Ch. 12 or by Tel: 01289 307404 / 07931710156
Email – info@bhcshipping.com

Harbour Master
Scott Ferguson
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